Parents of BTMS students.

This memo is to advise and alert you that on May 23", the cafeteria will be serving Popcorn Shrimp,
sweet potato fries, pineapple tidbits, fresh fruit choice and Jell-O. If your child has an allergy to fish or
shell fish, they should not eat this lunch and choose the alternative lunch or bring their own lunch.
Thank you.

Middle School Administration.



